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Dear Parents, 

Year 6 visit to the Emm Brook, Wokingham 

This term, Year 6 are studying Rivers. To assist with the children’s learning, we are planning to visit the 

Emm Brook to carry out some observations and fieldwork.  

The classes will be walking down to the river on the following mornings: 

 

6W: Tuesday 14th November 

6D:  Wednesday 15th November 

6A:  Thursday 16th November 

 

We will return to school before lunch break, so the children will be able to have their lunch as normal. They 

should bring with them a waterproof coat, water bottle and wellington boots.  

 

Please complete the consent form under the Forms section of ParentMail by Monday 13th November. 
 

If you are available to help out on the trip, please indicate in the relevant section of the form.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs H Wilson 
Year 6 Team Leader 
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